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I oppose House Bill 3103 and urge you to do likewise. If passed, HB 3103 would 

require the Department of Forestry to log our state forests at unsustainable 

levels.Oregon’s state forests are intended to be managed to serve ALL Oregonians 

and not just the logging industry's interests.  

 

Reject HB 3103. 


